
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 5/28/2013 8:01:15 AM

kyl@cpuc.ca.gov (kyl@cpuc.ca.gov); Portillo, Claudia 
(Claudia.Portillo@cpuc.ca.gov) (Claudia.Portillo@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

RedactedDietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4);Cc:
Redacted
jkudo@mcecleanenergy.com (jkudo@mcecleanenergy.com)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E and MCE meeting on Joint Rate Comparison - Wednesday, May 29 at 3

pm

Dear Claudia and Kyle

This is to confirm our meeting for Wednesday, May 29 at 3 pm at the Public Advisor Office. 
Kyle, when we had our conference call last Thursday, we had agreed to an in person meeting to 
discuss the C02 emissions on the PG&E and MCE Joint Rate Comparison mailer. Both PG&E 
and MCE will be attending the meeting.

If there are any changes, please let me know.

Best regards,

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted
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